
 
 

                                                                       
 

17th March 2021  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
SCIENCE DAY AT WOODSIDE 
 
I am very happy to let you know that tomorrow our children will have the opportunity to experience a live 
and explosive science show provided by the Royal Institution. 
 
We are hoping that these shows will inspire the children and develop their lifelong love for science.  The 
Royal Institute will provide two shows: 
 
Energy Live! Years 5 and 6 
Join us on an exciting journey through the stores of energy that surround us. From elastic to gravitational, 
kinetic to chemical, see some fiery and explosive demonstrations of what energy is and how it affects our 
lives. 
 
Explosive food! Year 3 and 4 
See food in a new light. Find out about the incredible amount of energy contained in the food that goes in 
your mouth in this show packed with exciting chemistry and physics demonstrations.  
 
This event is being paid for by the school.  However, we have set up a payment on Schoolmoney if anyone 
would like to make a donation.  The suggested donation amount is £3.50 per child but this can be altered 
to a higher or lower amount, and any donations would be greatly appreciated. 
 
With best wishes 

 
 
Dorota Milner 
Headteacher 


